
	
  

The Sustainability Studies Program at Stony Brook 
University 
Invites you to: 

 

An Earth-Friendly Lecture  
By Dr. Carl Safina 

 

Introduction by Dr. Heidi Hutner, Director 
Sustainability Studies Program 

 
Cocktails and Dinner Fundraiser 

Friday, April 17th, 7 p.m. 
 

The Nagel Residence 
1314 Ridge Road, Laurel Hollow, New York 11791 

 

The cost of attendance is $100 per person. Contributions are fully tax-deductible to the 
extent allowed by law to support the Sustainability Studies Program. The nondeductible 

portion of each contribution is $35. Please see payment directions on form below. 
 

Please RSVP by 3/30/15 to reserve your seat.  
Contact: Erica Cirino at: assistant.heidihutner@gmail.com     

Telephone: 631-813-6300 
 

Please make checks payable to the “Stony Brook Foundation” and mail to:  
Fundraiser, Sustainability Studies, W0511 Melville Library, Stony Brook University, Stony Brook, NY 11794-3352 

 
If credit card is your preferred payment method, please complete the below credit card authorization form and remit to: Stony 

Brook Foundation, 230 Administration, Stony Brook, NY 11794-1188 
 

If you are unable to attend, but wish to support the Sustainability Studies Program at Stony Brook University, donations may be 
made online at:  

www.stonybrook.edu/sustainabilitygiving 
Or mailed to:  

Fundraiser, Sustainability Studies, W0511 Melville Library, Stony Brook University, Stony Brook, NY 11794-3352 
	
  

	
  
	
  

Name	
  of	
  guest(s):	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Email	
  address(es):	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


